
 
 
 
 
 

Provider Reimbursement Notice 
Annual FQHC and RHC Rate Update 

 
OHCA PRN 2022-07  
 
July 1, 2022 
 
Dear FQHC and RHC Providers, 
 
This letter is to notify you that as part of our annual rate update 
process your PPS encounter rate has been updated for dates of service 
on or after July 1, 2022.  The SFY 2023 rates reflect a 3.90% increase 
over the SFY 2022 rates, in accordance with the rate of increase in 
the Medicare Economic Index (MEI). 
 
If you have any questions or require additional information, please 
contact Provider Reimbursement by email at ProvReimb@okhca.org.  
 
Thank you for your continued service to Oklahoma’s SoonerCare members. 
 


